
Upcoming closures of Rainier Avenue South 
associated with weekend work between South 
College Street and 25th Avenue South April 15, 2017

Starting as soon as April 22nd, King County contractors will begin weekend work on the 
Bayview portion of the Rainier Valley Wet Weather Storage Project. Weekend work will 
continue through mid-June but will not take place on Memorial Day weekend. 

During some portions of this work, Rainier Avenue South will be closed in both 
directions between South College Street and 25th Avenue South. See map on reverse 
side. 

What to expect:

• Work will begin after 5:00 PM Saturday evenings and end by 2:00 AM 
Monday mornings.

• If a closure of Rainier Avenue South is needed, traffic will be detoured 
to South College Street and 25th Avenue South.

• Increased noise and vibration.
• Businesses along Rainier Avenue South will be open during their regular 

operating hours.
• The work and schedule is weather dependent. 

1) A new sewer pipe near the intersection of Rainier Avenue South and South 
Bayview Street will send sewage and stormwater from a pipe that gets full during 
storms to another pipe that has more room.

2) A storage tank at the intersection of South Hanford Street and South 27th Avenue 
will hold any remaining extra sewage and stormwater until the storm has passed. 

About the Wet Weather Storage project:
King County’s pipes in Rainier Valley and elsewhere send sewage and stormwater to a 
treatment plant in Magnolia to be cleaned. Pipes in the northern Rainier Valley get too much 
stormwater during storms and spill into the Duwamish River. These spills are called 
“Combined Sewer Overflows” or CSOs. King County is building new pipes and a new 
340,000 gallon storage tank to hold the sewage and stormwater until it can be treated.  This 
project will reduce the number of overflows to 1 per year on average. There are two parts to 
the project: 

Sign up for email updates about this project – send an email to: 

caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov.  

mailto:caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov


Location of new sewer pipe work

Para hablar con alguien acerca de este proyecto, puede dejar un mensaje llamando al 206-205-9178 e indicar su 
idioma. Un intérprete le devolverá la llamada sin ningún costo para usted. 

Si aad ugala hadasho qof wax ku saabsan mashruuca, fariin u dhaaf at 206-205-9178 oo sheeg luqaddaada. 
Turjubaan ayaa kugu soo laaban iyaddoonay kharash kugu joogin. 

ይህን ፕሮጀክት በተመለከተ ሰው ለማነጋገር መልዕክትዎን በ206-205-9178 ያስቀምጡ በመቀጠልም ቋንቋዎን ያሳውቁ፡፡ አስተርጓሚው ምንም 
ወጪ ሳይጠይቅዎት የስልክ ጥሪዎን ይመልስልዎታል፡፡ 

Để trao đổi về dự án này, hãy để lại tin nhắn tới số 206-205-9178 và nói rõ ngôn ngữ của quý vị. Một 
thông dịch viên sẽ gọi lại miễn phí cho quý vị. 

如果您希望聯絡此計劃的人員，請致電206-205-9178 留言並且表明您所使用的語言。一位口譯人員將會

回電給您（您無須支付任何費用）。 

For more information: 

• Call the 24-hour project information line: 206-205-9178
• Email: caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov

• Visit: www.kingcounty.gov/rainiertank
Alternative Formats Available 

206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711

mailto:caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov
http://www.kingcounty.gov/rainiertank



